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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT. 10-2007 
 
 
Market making agreement 
 
 
As part of the company's work on optimising relations with shareholders, SBS has entered into a market making 
agreement.  
 
The agreement means that the purchasing and sales prices of the company's shares will continually be available  
on Copenhagen Stock Exchange. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Scandinavian Brake Systems A/S 
 
 
Hans Fuglgaard 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact Hans Fuglgaard, telephone no. +45 63 211515 
 
 


